[bookmark: _Hlk144969502]NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
MUNICIPAL OFFICERS OF THE TOWN OF
OLD ORCHARD BEACH

The Municipal Officers of the Town of Old Orchard Beach, Maine hereby give Public Notice that there will be a Public Hearing held at the Town Hall, Council Chambers, on April 16th, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. to consider the following: 


Shall the Town Council of the Town of Old Orchard Beach order the Discontinuance of a portion of Odena Avenue for approximately 205 feet, beginning at West Grand Avenue and ending at Seaside Avenue.  The Order of Discontinuance has been filed with the Town Clerk.

Per Order of the Municipal Officers this 1st day of April, 2024.

A True Copy
Attest:

s/Kim McLaughlin__________
Kim M. McLaughlin, Town Clerk



